@ PUGET SOUND ENERGY

Puget Sound Energy
P.O. Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

PSE.com

July 2, 2013

Mr. Steven V. King

Acting Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re:  Advice No. 2013-12
Natural Gas Tariff Filing — Filed Electronically

Dear Mr. King:
Pursuant to RCW §0.28.060 and WAC 480-80-101 and WAC 480-80-105(1)(c), please find enclosed for

filing the following proposed revision to the WN U-2 Tariff for natural gas service of Puget Sound
Energy, Inc. (the “Company” or “PSE”):

WN U-2 — (Natural Gas Tariff)
1st Revision of Sheet No. 1141-A — Expedited Rate Filing Rate Adjustment (Continued)

The purpose of this filing is to make a housekeeping change to Schedule 141, Expedited Rate Filing Rate
Adjustment. Rates for both Schedule 23 and Schedule 53 are identical and listed on the schedule;
however Schedule 53 was mistakenly omitted from the heading. This filing includes Schedule 53, as was
intended and documented in the filed work papers.

So this customer receives the rate reduction associated with Schedule 141 on his regularly scheduled
statedment this month, PSE is requesting less than statutory notice (“LSN”) . Therefore, the Company
respectfully requests that the Commission allow this tariff change to become effective on July 12, 2013,
with less than statutory notice (“LSN”). The information required by WAC 480-80-122 is contained
throughout this letter and on the attached LSN form provided by the Commission. Ken Johnson is
authorized to issue tariff changes on behalf of the Company.

The tariff sheet described herein reflects an issue date of July 2, 2013, and an effective date of August 2,
2013. Posting and notice of the proposed tariff change, as required by law and the Commission’s rules
and regulations, is being given to the public immediately prior to or coincident with the date of this
transmittal letter, through web, telephone and mail access in accordance with WAC 480-90-193(1).

Please contact Julie Waltari at (425) 456-2945 for additional information about this filing. If you have
any other questions please contact me at (425) 462-3495.
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Enclosures

cc: Simon J. ffitch
Sheree Strom Carson

Very truly yours,




